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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 
TO: Barbara A. Garcia, Director, Department of Public Health 
   
FROM: Erica Major, Assistant Committee Clerk, Government Audit and Oversight 

Committee, Board of Supervisors 
 
DATE:  April 21, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR HEARING 

 
The Board of Supervisors’ Government Audit and Oversight Committee has received 
the following proposed hearing, introduced by Supervisor Avalos on April 14, 2015: 
 

File No.  150381 
 

Hearing to assess staffing levels and systems at San Francisco General 
Hospital and the community clinics in relationship to the Affordable Care 
Act and the opening of San Francisco General; and requesting the 
Department of Public Health and San Francisco General Hospital to report. 
 

If you have any comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to 
me at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, 
San Francisco, CA 94102. 
 
c:  
Greg Wagner, Department of Public Health 
Colleen Chawla, Department of Public Health 
 
 
 
 




